

Dear Robin:

Our warmest congratulations on your selection as one of *Worth* magazine's 100 Most Exclusive Wealth Advisors.

Our list, published in the January 2004 issue, represents the best of the best—those advisors who have proven innovative, insightful, trustworthy and committed to their clients' needs.

Nearly a year of research and debate went into our selection process. Our standards were stringent, but in the end, we chose our top 100 based largely on the esteem of their clients.

For this you can be justifiably proud. Well done.

Best regards,

Dwight Cass Editor-in-Chief

Juight R. Lou